
 

 

Tuesday 18th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RSE Important Deadlines  

 

Further to the email below and attached, we are writing to remind you of some important dates 

and deadlines. 

If you wish your child to opt out of the Sex Education lessons and they are in years 4, 5, or 6, 

please email optout@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk to inform us that you do not wish your 

child to participate. The deadline for opting out of these lessons is Friday 5th May. 

We will be holding an SRE parent workshop on Friday 28th April 2023 at 2.15pm. If you 

are unable to attend this or have any concerns or questions please email Mrs. 

Walker f.walker@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 

Kind regards, 

School Office 
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